
Town of Garfield Regular Meeting 

Tuesday, February 9, 2021 – 6:30 p.m. 

Garfield Town Hall 

 

Chairman Steve Dickinsen called the Regular Meeting of the Town Board of the 

Town of Garfield to order on Tuesday, February 9, 2021, at 6:35 p.m. in the town hall 

on Hillcrest Road. Present were Chairman Dickinsen, First Supervisor Lamoine 

Hanson, Second Supervisor Glenn Fremstad, Treasurer Clark Walker, and Clerk Ardy 

Robertson. Meeting notice verified. Motion to approve agenda made by Fremstad, 

seconded by Hanson, and carried. Also in attendance were Dianne Richardson, Alice 

Glavin and Lisa Walker. 

 

Clerk read the minutes of the January 12, 2021 Caucus. Motion by Fremstad, 

seconded by Hanson, to approve minutes as read. Motion carried. Clerk then read the 

minutes of the regular meeting held January 12, 2021. Motion made by Hanson, 

seconded by Fremstad, and carried to approve minutes as read.   

 

Treasurer’s report of income and expenses for January, 2021 was presented by 

Walker. Motion to approve treasurer’s report made by Hanson, seconded by Fremstad.  

Motion carried. 

 

Dickinsen discussed CDL licenses for snowplow drivers with town counsel. He 

clarified that in an emergency a non-CDL holding employee can plow. He passed 

around a letter from the attorney regarding winter snow plow rules. 

 

Reconciliation Report presented by Clerk and Treasurer. Motion to accept made by 

Fremstad, seconded by Hanson, and carried. 

 

Clerk presented monthly bills for payment. Motion by Hanson, seconded by Fremstad 

and carried to pay the bills. 

 

District meetings will be held virtually this year. Dickinsen outlined some of the 

topics to be covered. Board members can go online and see the workshops. 

 

Operator’s license renewal requests have been received by Vern Vandeberg, Paul 

Beilke, Lori Prudlick, Jason Otto, and Kaaren Christensen who will be working at 

T&E Levis Lodge. Motion to approve the licenses made by Hanson, seconded by 

Fremstad, and carried. 

 

The town’s one-ton truck has served us well but needs to be replaced. Discussion on 

steps to take to begin the process of replacing it. It was decided to get three prices 

from area dealers, for a minimal-option work truck. 

 



We will need to schedule a public meeting regarding the work on Moe Road. 

Dickinsen to schedule and get the details to clerk to post and put in the newspaper. 

 

Motion to adjourn made by Hanson, seconded by Fremstad, and carried.  Meeting 

adjourned. Next meeting will be held Tuesday, March 9, 2021, at 6:30 p.m., in the 

town hall. 

 

Ardy Robertson, Clerk 

 


